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Comments: I am writing in response to the letter I received concerning feedback to the Forest guidelines.

First thing that is not clear is, I agree with that we can run grandchildren's as well as our children's cows. One

thing that is not clear is the fact of step-children and step-grandkids. This needs to be stated somewhere to clear

things up. 

Another point I would like to see is re-instatement of a permit. Our permit was suspended approximately 30 yrs

ago for a rule violation that we did. I have no problem with the suspension because we were in the wrong. I would

like to see some sort of reinstatement, whether it is a fine or buy back of the suspended part. After so many years

to be able to apply for reinstatement of some kind. 

I agree with the LLC and limited partnership but I do think we need to keep some form of commensurability

requirements so that trader cattle people have to keep cows for a certain period of time.

 I think that in the case of drought or other natural disasters that the requirements should be relaxed, but to just

take a hold over the rules are fine the way they are

 

 

 

 


